Alamance Artisans
Minutes
January 17, 2023
Alamance Artisans held its annual January Potluck and meeting at the Alamance Arts Captain White House.
The members voted to accept the revised bylaws which will be posted on the website. Changes included updating the membership categories and committees. Revisions had previously been sent to all members.
Dottie Blanchard, Deborah Ussery, and Pam Watts were put before the members as nominations to the Board. The vote was affirmative.
Jean and Anita informed the group on the progress of updating the website. The new membership form is not live yet, but has been tested and is accepting online payments through Stripe. The form can still be printed and mailed with a check for those who prefer that method. We hope to have the website updated with new photos throughout, a Patron page which will list those who support us, and a page to announce our members’ activities like shows, classes, etc. Abby Redding is doing the updates and will be helping us maintain the site. The website committee includes Lane Watson and Anita Vigorito. More committee members are needed.
A discussion was held regarding supporters particularly with relation to the Extravaganza. Supporters, or Patrons, need to be secured who will be supporting the guild as a whole and not just the Extravaganza. Soliciting these gifts needs to start now. The donors will not be approached a second time for the Extravaganza. All guild members are encouraged to seek support from those who supported us in the past. Jan Holloman and Carolyn Bell are going to ask a couple other members to join them to work out how the Supporter program will proceed.
We had some discussion about our guild members offering classes to the public. Alamance Arts is very interested in working with us to make that happen. Jean and Anita will be meeting with Kim Willard from Alamance Arts to discuss.
Deb Barnett reported on the Extravaganza. A contract has been signed with Vailtree for October 21, 22, 2023. So far there are only three people on the Steering Committee.
Carolyn Langley reported on the online winter show. It had around 1,500 hits, but only 2 articles sold. The artist participation was lower than our other online shows have been.
Respectfully submitted,
Anita Vigorito
Secretary
